

January 17, 2018

The Honorable Todd Hunter 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Representative Hunter:

I am pleased to inform you the Texas Society of Anesthesiologists PAC (TSAPAC) voted to endorse your candidacy for the Texas State Legislature in the 2018 elections.

The TSAPAC is the political arm of the Texas Society of Anesthesiologists (TSA) which represents over 3,700 physicians and residents to advance, promote and support the practice of the medical specialty of anesthesiology in the State of Texas. Your support of issues affecting physicians and the safety of their patients in Texas earned you our support.

TSA members in your district will be notified of the endorsement and urged to support your candidacy. Please feel free to add our organization to your list of endorsements and to mention our support as you campaign through the district.

We wish you the best in your campaign and look forward to working with you in the months and years ahead as a resource on issues affecting the medical community and the use of anesthesia specifically.

As always, please contact us should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John S. Scott Jr., D.O.

TSAPAC Chair

